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21st September 2018 Head Teacher Ms. M. Mallon 

Our Year 1 classes have both enjoyed trips out of 
school this week to the Liverpool Natural History 
Museum. They enjoyed learning about things old 
and new and I’m told by their class teachers that 
their behaviour was excellent—you never let us 
down, well done.  

 

Over the last few weeks our children have been 
learning about mental health and emotional well-
being in children and young adults. They have been 
brilliant at identifying emotions, coping strategies 
and ways to help sustain a healthy lifestyle. They 
have received this information via assemblies and 
circle times during PSHE lessons. For any further 
information, or if you want to speak further with 
your child about any of the issues mentioned 
above, please go to https://youngminds.org.uk/ or 
www.thelivewelldirectory.com. Please take a look 
at the new Wellbeing page on our school website 
for more information on how we ensure our pupils 
here at Wellesbourne receive emotional and well-
being education in school.  

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is 3CY  with 

99.6% - It is a shame that no classes got 100% this week, we 

can do much better than this 

Year 4EB and 2CS had no lates this week well done. 

 

 

 

10th October World Mental 

Health Day 2018 

As part of world mental health day we are 

collapsing our time table to celebrate the 

work we have been doing on wellbeing and 

mental health. Children will be taking part 

in activities such as fitness drills, 1K run-

ning sessions, healthy food making, sug-

ar effects work shops and healthy mind 

games. We look forward to sharing some 

of the photos with you on our website. 

Dates for your diary 

10th October 3.15pm —Well Being Family Event 

10th October 9am - Y5 Family Assembly 

19th October—School closes for half term 

29th October— School re opens for autumn 2 

Y5 ASC AWARD 

A reminder that if you haven’t paid your £5 fee for the 

award it needs to be paid by Friday 5th October. 

This will enable your child to start their clubs after half 

term. 

Y5 PGL Shropshire 

Deposit of £20 needs to be paid by Thursday October 

4th. 

Please remember your child does NOT have to go to PGL 

to complete the award. 

The giants are back in Liverpool 

from Thursday 4th to Sunday 

7th October. There have been 

rumours that schools will be 

closed for the event. This is ab-

solutely not the case for Liverpool schools. 

Please come into school as normal any absences will be 

unauthorised. 

 


